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July 5, 2023 
 
 
Daryl Webster 
Webster Sand and Gravel, LLC 
P.O. Box 1834 
Colleyville, TX 76034 
 
RE: West Tennessee, Permit No. M-1981-235, RTB Notice of Withdrawal 
 
Dear Mr. Webster: 
 
On June 30, 2023 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your 
Financial Warranty Audit Response and Annual Fee, Report and Map as required by your 
permit.  The possible violation is considered abated and the above listed permit is now in good 
standing.  

Therefore, this notice is to inform you that this matter has been withdrawn from the scheduled 
July 19-20, 2023 meeting of the Mined Land Reclamation Board, and you are no longer required 
to attend this meeting.  The Division would like to thank you for your cooperation in the 
resolution of this matter.   

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.  Direct contact can be made at the 
Grand Junction Field Office, by phone at 303-866-3567 Ext. 8187 or by email at 
lucas.west@state.co.us. 

Sincerely, 

 
Lucas West 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
 
 
EC: Travis Marshall, DRMS 
  
 


